
 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2016 
 

 
CITY OF DALLAS  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

PROPOSED THOROUGHFARE PLAN AMENDMENT 
 

 
The City of Dallas has received a proposal to convert the McKinney Avenue and Cole 
Avenue/Carlisle Street/Allen Street couplets from one-way operation to two-way 
operation.  Proposed options could either maintain parking or provide a dedicated 
bicycle facility.  Your input will be used to assist staff in determining a recommendation 
for the corridor.  Meeting will be held at: 
 
 

Church of the Incarnation 
Great Hall (south end of the building) 

3966 McKinney Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75204 

Monday, May 16, 2016 
@ 6:30 pm 

 
 
   
 
For additional information, please call Kimberly Smith, Senior Planner-Mobility Planning 
in the Planning and Urban Design Department at (214) 671-8172. 
 
 



 


